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I urge you vote in support of HB 2007.  Public entities should be able to decide what 

policy they want in regards to weapons on the premises.  Allowing concealed guns 

where all other guns are not allowed is inconsistent and does not make anyone safe. 

Please vote in favor of making our communities safer 

Thank you 


